
 
EISCIR-P19/23/10/2024 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to announce that our school will be offering Quran Recitation sessions for students in 
Grades 3 to 8 every Tuesday starting from 29th October 2024 at 2:15 pm until 3:15 pm. These after-
school sessions aim to enhance the student's ability to read and recite the Quran correctly with proper 
Tajweed. 
 
We encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity to deepen your children's connection to the 
Quran in a nurturing and supportive environment by allowing them to attend this session. 
 
To confirm your consent, please sign the slip sent with your child and return it to Mr. Zahid Basir, Islamic 
Teacher, by Friday, 25th October 2024 (Friday). 
 
We appreciate your support of this endeavour. 
 
IMPORTANT NOTE: Students using school transport will be dropped by the school bus. Own transport 
children must be picked up from the school at 3:15 pm. 
 
EIS Administration 


